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CLEAR CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT RE-1
STUDENTS - RECORDS
Student Records/Release of Information on Students — Exhibit 1
Dear Parent, Guardian and Student:

Consistent with state and federal laws, Clear Creek High School releases students’ names,
addresses, and home telephone numbers to recruiting officers of the United States Armed Forces,
unless a written request to the contrary is received. Release of this directory information allows
recruiters to inform students about scholarship programs, tuition assistance, and other
educational and vocational training opportunities available in the military.

If you do not want this information released, please complete and return the attached “Opt Out”
form to the counseling office at Clear Creek High School no later than Monday, September
16, 2024. Unless the "Opt Out” form is received by this date, the above information about your
son or daughter will be released to the Armed Forces in October 2024.

If you have any questions or we can be of further assistance, please contact the Counseling office
at 303-679-4610.
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CLEAR CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT RE-1
STUDENT’S - RECORDS

Student Records/Release of Information on Students — Exhibit 2

MILITARY OPT OUT FORM

To:Clear Creek High School Principal

Section 9528 of the NO Child Left Behind Act of 2001 requires schools to release our family’s
private information to military recruiters unless we “Opt Out” in writing.

As a parent, I am exercising the right to request that you do not turn over the name,
address, telephone listing or school records to the Armed Services, Military Recruiters, or
Military Schools for the following student.

As a student, I request my own name, address, telephone listing or school records not be
released to the Armed Services, Military Recruiters, or Military Schools.

Student’s Name Student’s or Parent’s Signature

CLEAR CREEK HIGH SCHOOL
Name of School Date




